
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our visit to the Post Office and 
Keighley Cenotaph September 2022 



  

After hearing the sad news about the passing of Queen Elizabeth, we decided to 
make a card to send to her family. We drew some lovely pictures of the Queen which 
we then stuck to a large piece of card.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

First we walked to Asda to buy some flowers for the Queen to lay in her 
memory at Keighley Cenotaph. The children chose a lovely bouquet of 
flowers.  



  

We discussed how we needed some money to 
pay for the flowers. Cassie showed the children 
a £20 note and we noticed that the Queen was 
on the money. We then made our way to the 
tills to pay and some children helped to put the 
money in the till.  



  

Here we are at the Post Office ready to send our card to our new King at 
Buckingham Palace in London.  



  

We went inside the post 
office and gave our card to 
the man who put a big 
stamp on the envelope. We 
watched the postal worker 
put the card into the post 
bag ready for the postman 
to collect.  



  

We walked to Keighley Cenotaph and looked at the flowers and gifts other 
people had left for Queen Elizabeth. We also talked about how the cenotaph 
is a special place to remember people. 



  

Here we are laying our flowers.  



 

  Everyone sang ‘Twinkle, Twinkle, Little Star’ for the Queen as we thought she 
would like that song.  Afterwards we then made our way back to nursery. 
 



 

 

In November we were so surprised to receive a reply from 
King Charles to say thank you for our cards.  
 


